
 

Springbank PTA Key Stage 2 - 
Sponsored Spelling Bee  

To support Springbank Christmas 
Experiences the PTA are asking for 
all children in KS2 to take part in 
our sponsored Spelling Bee on 
Monday 9th December 2024 at 

2pm.  
Parents and Carers are welcome to 

join us.  
 
 

Children will be bringing home a sponsor ship 
form. If you have any questions, please email 

the PTA at pta@springbank.academy 
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